MINUTES

FIELD WALK

CONSERVATION COMMISSION
31 STRAWBERRY STREET
MONDAY, MAY 21, 2019

The Conservation Commission conducted a field walk on property at 31 Strawberry Street, beginning at
4:30 p.m. on Monday, May 21, 2018.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Richard Hamel, Joseph Lewerk, Mark Robinson
OTHERS PRESENT:  Demian A. Sorrentino, AICP, CSS, Boundaries LLC

The field walk concluded at 5:15 p.m.
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